


 h) The committee decided that it would pursue two items with Roger Dixon & OTR:
• A request for a customer service directory that associates specific individuals with specific 

support concerns, e.g. “Who do I call if the classroom projector's bulb is dead?” or “Who do I 
contact if MyDegree won't let me log in?”

• An update on the status of Wifi.
 6. Ms. Borck discussed issues that were raised in the survey of library patrons that was circulated in 

October.
 a) She noted a major area of concern was student printing in the library/SSC. Post-consolidation the 

situation appears to have regressed, and there is a need for both more printers and print management 
software to reduce wasted paper and student frustration.

 b) She echoed some of the computer issues (outdated operating systems, malware) that were discussed 
above, as well as problems that arise from having OTR staff that manage computers who are rotating
between campuses, which means they aren't where they may be most needed on a partic


